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01. March 2024

Traffic

From Monday, 4 March
From Monday, 4 March, a section of Hohenhorster Straße in the area of the subway will be
closed until the end of the week due to construction work.

The laying of supply pipes is being prepared. This was announced by the city of Bocholt.
Those familiar with the area should avoid the area in the coming week.

Attention construction site
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